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          May 6, 2019 
 
Mr Neil Williams 
Organizer 
Jamaica Karting Association 
“Karting Carnival” event 
 
Dear Mr Williams, 
 
The Jamaica Millennium Motoring Club has received a report of alleged irregularities 
that occurred during the staging of the Jamaica Karting Association’s “Karting Karnival” 
event held at the Palisadoes International Raceway on Sunday May 5, 2019. These 
irregularities concern, but may not be limited to, the Junior class of karts. 
 
The Competition Subcommittee (CS) is now conducting an investigation into the alleged 
irregularities. At this time, we formally request of the JKA all relevant official event 
documentation including Scrutineering (i.e. Technical Inspection) reports and ask that 
they be submitted to the JMMC in a timely manner. 
 
This investigation is being conducted in keeping with Due Process and applicable Articles 
of the JMMC Motor Sport Rules & Regulations. The CS thank you for your cooperation in 
this matter. 
 
Regards, 
 

 
 
Stephen Gunter 
Co-Chairman 
Competition Subcommittee 


